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5233 S 50 E  
Wabash, IN 46992 
 
December 8, 2021 
 
Mrs. Vivian Henry 
111 Main St.  
Peru, IN 46970 

Dear Mrs. Henry:  

Over the past year, White’s Residential & Family Services has been blessed to serve 
almost 300 troubled and hurting children, providing them with a safe, loving and 
nurturing environment in which to heal and be restored, both emotionally and spiritually. 
It is through the selfless giving of individuals like you that our kids are able to receive 
this care.  

We are a family at White’s, and we consider all our residents to be our children. We care 
for them as we would our own, and each child is loved and accepted unconditionally, just 
as each of us is loved and accepted unconditionally by Christ.  

White’s is a part of our larger community, and we exist to serve all children in need – to 
show them that the world is a caring place. They learn values from us, delivered in a 
disciplined, structured way. We encourage them to dream, give them hope, help them 
visualize their goals and provide them with resources to help them on their way. 

Your contributions this year have helped in measurable ways through our Friend of a 
Child program, which provides educational, social, spiritual and cultural enrichment 
activities for the children in our care. Activities that were supported by your generosity 
include:  

 Pastor Brad Wright led an active, teen-oriented chapel program and Bible studies. 
 Students and foster children were given Bibles. 
 Our young ladies enjoyed “Princesses of the King: A Retreat for White’s 

Princesses.” 
 Guest speakers and vocalists inspired our students and foster children. 
 Students and foster children enjoyed church, campus and service projects. 



 
 

Activities such as these bring tangible joy to the spirits, as well as the faces, of our kids 
and help reinforce that they are loved and special here. 

At this time each year, I like to reach out personally to all of our past and current donors 
and give them the opportunity to make a year- end contribution or a donation 
commitment for the upcoming year.  

As state funding for our organization and others like it decreases, we rely on the faithful 
giving of our donors- now more than ever. Your gift is extremely important to White’s 
because it provides resources that make an immediate impact in the lives of our children. 

Your gift of $25, $50, $100 or $500 will make all the difference in the life of a child that 
is hurting and in need of a lifeline.  

White’s Residential & Family Services depends on the financial support of individuals 
like you to help the children and youth we serve find hope, healing and the love of Christ. 
We are a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, so gifts to White’s are entirely tax-deductible. Donations 
can be made easily online, with the option to sign up for our 401(k)ids plan, which is our 
monthly giving plan. They can also be mailed or delivered in person to our campus in 
Wabash. 

Your generosity is a tremendous blessing, and we would sincerely appreciate any 
contribution you choose for 2022.  

In Christ, 

 

Dana Brady 

Development Director 

 


